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August 31, 2006 

Mr. George Tengan, Director 
Department of Water Supply 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Tengan: 

SUBJECT: 	ACCESS THROUGH THE HANS MICHEL PROPERTY FOR 
MAINTENANCE AND OPERATION OF KANAHA VALLEY 
STREAM (WR-27) 

As you will recall, the Water Resources Committee conducted lengthy deliberations on 
this subject on August 2, 2006. At its meeting, the Committee reviewed concerns raised by 
Mr. Hans Michel regarding alleged physical and environmental damage to his property 
stemming from County excavation work. 

May I request that the Department of Water Supply provide the Water Resources 
Committee with a written status report on this matter, including information on investigative and 
other follow-up work following the August 2nd meeting. 

May I further request that you transmit your reply by September 15, 2006. 

To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the 
subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (David at 
ext. 7663, or Pauline at ext. 8039). 

MICHELLE ANDERSON, Chair 
Water Resources Committee 
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cc: Honorable Alan M. Arakawa, Mayor 
Mr. Hans Michel 


	Page 1

